
From: bgbouknight@aol.com
Sent: 6/22/2015 5:05:26 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: mba1225@aol.com; marthabouknight@bellsouth.net; 
mjwilson118@gmail.com; joebouknight@yahoo.com
Subject: We support you

Dear Governor Haley:
   We support you concerning the Confederate flag.  We like what 
Florida did a few years ago, moving that flag from the Statehouse to 
the state museum.  We would like to see a semi-circle of flags out in 
front of the museum, featuring every flag that has flown over S.C., 
including the Confederate flag.  At the center of that semi-circle would 
be the American and S.C. flags.  This would be a helpful history 
lesson for groups coming to visit.
    Though some of the Confederate flag's origin was noble (states
rights), it did represent a defense of slavery.  In modern times, various 
hate groups have hijacked the flag.  Time to send it to the museum.
     Thanks for your leadership.
             Dr. and Mrs. Bill Bouknight


